
Boys High School Napier 
The Boys High School in Napier was a project assigned from the Minsitry of Education and took place 
between the end of 2019 and the beginning of 2020. The school needed a slip resistant drain along the 
building, complying with the E2 NZ Building Code. Meeting these requirements, ACO put forward its 
OnePour Threshold Drain together with Stainless Steel 5 Star Heelsafe® Anti-Slip grates for an aesthetic 
finish on top. Additionally the grates are wheelchair and walking cane friendly, ensuring safety for visitors 
and students.
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Benefits

	n ACO’s Threshold Drain convinces with its code-compli-
ance, functionality and aesthetics.

	n Protecting the entrance threshold from surface water en-
tering the building, also runoff from doors and windows 
is collected during storms.

	n The system provides E2 compliant level threshold drain-
age, also complying with AS 1428.2 (Clause 9c), Access 
and Mobility, ensuring safe passage of walking canes 
and wheelchairs.
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